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Dear Sir/madam,
I write to oppose the new bill that makes legal the abortion of unborn life up until child birth stage. Unborn life
 is sacred and should be protected  by a caring community. Otherwise all life is under threat under such
 principles. Let's have a caring community that cherishes life, and not see unborn children as a burden. Let's
 love life, and not hate it.
Michael Long
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